From: paul trenholm
To: Comments
Subject: Air Show, 2022

**Date:** Tuesday, February 22, 2022 7:08:51 PM

# Hello Truckee Tahoe Airport District

Living up here in Truckee for under 3 decades. Retired with 3 decades in the California fire service, 5 seasons on a helicopter crew (UH-1F). Not a pilot, have a many friends that are. I enjoy aircrafts, living here is enjoyable, but hard to visit airshows. Stead is a race! Mather is in October!

Please have an airshow this year!

Paul Trenholm

From: John Benediktsson
To: Comments

Subject: Air Show

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 6:09:17 AM

Hi,

Please vote YES to continue supporting the Air Show.

I am a local Tahoe resident, Pilot, and hangar tenant. I believe the Air Show and Family Festival is an incredible event that should continue to be held at the Truckee Airport. It is a great outreach to the community and encourages our local kids to see aviation as a possible and rewarding career path.

We should be doing more community events, not less.

Thanks, John.

From: Matt Hanson
To: Comments
Subject: Air show

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 7:39:43 AM

The Air Show is a great event on so many levels and should continue to take place. As an airport district it is hard to understand why you wouldn't support it. Please vote yes to continue the Air Show.

# Thank you,

Matt Hanson
2017 TSBOR Realtor Of The Year
2012 TSBOR President
Broker
DRE #01213523
530-412-3146
Matt@TahoeTruckeeHomes.com
www.TahoeTruckeeHomes.com



<sup>\*</sup>Now an Independent Brokerage\*

From: Ronald Rugel
To: Comments
Subject: Air show

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 7:47:52 AM

I'm hoping the air show will be approved for this year. It's one event our family really enjoys together. The kids get excited and inspired by all the activities. We really look forward to it.

\_\_\_\_\_

Sent from my tablet. Sorry for the brevity.

From: <u>les.anne.scott@gmail.com</u>

To: <u>Comments</u>
Subject: Keep the air show!

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:56:10 AM

My boys love their flights! It's such an incredible family experience

From: Mike M

To: <u>Comments; Lauren Tapia</u>
Subject: Air Show support

**Date:** Wednesday, February 23, 2022 10:41:45 AM

I would like to add my family's strong support for the Air Show at the Truckee Airport. We have taken my daughter there since she was very young, the show and the Sunday morning Eagle's flights with the kids has been one of the great real-world events that has continued to keep my daughter interested in science and engineering and has encouraged her to pursue her pilots license. We really need to continue to invest in programs that engage and excite our children in these areas. Look at it as in investment in developing the pilots of tomorrow, without whom we won't be needing many airports:)

Thank you, Miike, Janice, and Mallory Moore From: Anna Klovstad
To: Comments

Subject: Agenda Item #5: Consideration of Approval of Air Show

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 1:19:42 PM

## Dear Truckee Tahoe Airport Directors,

I have been watching your virtual meetings and have found the discussion on the air show very compelling. It is clear there is support for this event from some people in the community and some outside supporters. It is also clear there are a lot of concerns about holding the air show as currently proposed.

First, I am concerned about the use of tax payer funds for this very short duration and very expensive event. I see there have been adjustments made to lower the cost and reduce the performers. However, \$189,350 could be used in so many other ways that are more supportive of our community needs. I think these funds could be leveraged in other ways to support the non-profits that benefit from this event.

Second, the environmental impacts of this event are massive. There are many people within our community that are very concerned about this impact. I have received multiple emails asking that the Town of Truckee shut down the air show. The Town Council has a very strong set of goals and most of them focus on environmental stewardship. The air show is incongruous with our current community direction.

Lastly, the Town of Truckee was named in the lawsuit regarding the recent jet crash. I am very concerned about the personal risk the Directors and other elected official face with an air show like this. We are all painfully aware of the 11 deaths from the Reno air races in 2011. I do not want to put our community at risk and our agencies at risk of potentially devastating lawsuits. Please protect our community and request the air show transition to a land only event. In gratitude for your service to our region,

### Anna Klovstad

#### Councilmember, Town of Truckee

10183 Truckee Airport Road



From: CC Gmail
To: Comments

**Subject:** Save the Air Show Please!

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 1:24:11 PM

Please vote to save the airshow. It is an important event for our community. Thank you so much Cindy Crawford resident Incline Village 13 years

Sent from my iPhone